
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Franklin Academy Parents,  

 
PTO is happy to announce our 12th Annual Boosterthon event and our 15th Annual Field Day! Grades K-8 will be 
participating in Boosterthon events starting the beginning of October and a field day competition during the month 
of January/February.  
 
As a fundraiser, we will be selling t-shirts in your child’s class color for just $15.00.  Please return the t-shirt 
order form to your child’s homeroom teacher with a check.   Families are welcome to show their school spirit 
by purchasing a t-shirt of their own.    
 

ONE FORM PER STUDENT 
 
● Return this t-shirt order form to your child's homeroom teacher with a check or money order (Payable to 
Franklin Academy PTO) for $15.00.   If you have more than one child, please write separate checks/money order 
and write your child’s name on the memo line. This will help us assure your child’s shirt is the right color, as we are 
ordering t-shirts by class color. 
 

Any orders received after August 29, 2025 will  be $18.00 and will have a different delivery date and 
will not arrive for the Boosterthon Event. 

 
Thank you so much for your support and we look forward to a competitive and fun field day.  

Go Bulldogs! 
 

     Franklin Academy Pembroke Pines PTO  
    PTO-PP@Franklin-Academy.org   

 
 
Student’s Name:_______________________________  Homeroom Teacher:___________________________________  
 
Circle Grade Level:  K 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8  
 
Circle size and indicate amount ordered:  
 

___*Youth X-Small (4-5)    ___*Youth Small (6-8)    ___*Youth Medium (10-12)    ___Youth Large (14-16) 
 
____Adult Small   ____Adult Medium   ____Adult Large   ____ Adult X-Large   ___ Adult 2X-Large   ___ Adult 3X-Large 
 

*Please Note: Youth X-Small, Youth Small and Youth Medium available for 
Elementary students only. 

 
Check # _________  Total Amount $ _________  Total Shirts ________ 

Payable to Franklin Academy PTO 

 


